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14th March 2025 

Dear all, 

What a busy start to March it has been!  Last week saw the children flipping pancakes in the sunshine, dressing up and 

sharing stories for World Book Day, and Year 6s represented the school at a local science event at Magdalene College. 

Staff are looking forward to meeting with parents next week in order to celebrate your child’s progress and to share 

ways we can work together to support your child further.  If you have not yet booked your parents evening 

appointment for Wednesday 19th or Thursday 20th March, please do so via MCAS. 

Next Friday – March 21st – is ‘Red Nose Day’. The theme is simply ‘you’ and we are being urged to ‘Go Big. Give Big. Feel 

Good’.  With this in mind, we would like to invite children to wear ‘what makes them feel good’ and bring along a 

donation for Comic Relief next Friday.  Please ensure clothes are appropriate for a busy school day – no high heels, 

please! – and that all clothing is named! Red noses are optional, but we cannot guarantee that they won’t get lost 

during the day.  We will also be holding a bake sale at the end of the school day and would welcome your donations – 

please ensure that all ingredients are listed so that everyone is aware of any allergens included.  If you would like to find 

out more about the work of Comic Relief, please visit their website: https://www.comicrelief.com/. 

Finally, during the w/c 24th March, the Histon Road entrance to the playground – currently only open on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays – will not open all week.  Please leave yourself enough time to come round to the main gates on French’s 

Road.  We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

We wish you a restful weekend, and look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Barnes 

Deputy Headteacher.  

 

 

https://www.comicrelief.com/

